
Book of the Week 

Too Small a World by Vera Milton Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vera and Charles Milton Smith lived in St Helena in the 1970’s when he was vicar of 
the cathedral church of St Paul’s.  They loved their life there and had great affection 
for the people they came to know, although it was only for a few years.  The time soon 
came when the small world was just too far away from the grandchildren who were 
being born, and they returned to England.  Charles died in 1991 and Vera in 1999, she 
left a typewritten manuscript but only now, in 2022, is it being published. 

 

 
Please reserve by contacting the following:- 

Telephone Number: 22580 
Email: publiclibrary@helanta.co.sh 
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